Welcome

Call to order

Men of October - Greg Steger, Tournament Director gave a thorough report on results, participants, and success of the tournament this year. Results are posted on the club web site

Treasurer's report - Ron Eppley reported on the finances of the club and the Men of October Tournament.

Swing Into Spring will be March 11-13, 2016, directed by Gary Zeman. Applications will be available to club members in January. The dinner is scheduled to be in the RH Johnson courtyard, just outside the clubs and overlooking the pool

We are still working on making the guest policy work. The main problem is infringement on whisperball times - update from Larry LaCombe is that there is no progress on problems with guests and racquetball players at the whisperball scheduled times. Cindy Knowlton has met with Bruce Cohen on the issue, no report as yet.

The new club time schedule is posted online as well as at the courts. A lot of time has been shaved to make more open play time available per request from the Rec Center.

Maintenance did a fabulous job for the tournament so please thank them if you see them

Election of officers - motion made by Kathleen Lewek to keep the existing slate of officers with the replacement of the secretary by Melinda Kelling and the addition of a social chairman-Kathleen Lewek, seconded and approved

Your officers include a safety member - Bob Warren, any safety concerns please direct them to Bob.

Motion made to end the meeting, approved

Submitted by J. Warren

11/3/15